
          

No. 2022-15  22/10/21  

       OFFICE HOLDERS 2021-22 
President Jenny Robertson 
Secretary Ken Hunt 
Treasurer Graeme Ryan 
 
DIRECTORS 
Club Admin Helen Tattersall 
Members & PI Kelvin Winnie 
Service  Denise Brown 
Youth  Gail Kelly 
Foundation Graeme Muir 
Artex  Bryan Matthews  

MEETINGS 
Weekly: 
Taradale Town Hall 
Wednesday 6.00pm 
Fellowship  5.30pm 
Firesides: 
First Wednesday of month 
Directors: 
Second Wednesday of Month 
Apologies to: 
GR.apologies@gmail.com 
(before 8.00am on Wednesday) 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
31 October – Club BBQ at the Cheyne 
   Estate 
 
Leave of Absences: 
Geoff Bennett –to 17 Nov 
Frank Heuser – to 17 Nov 
Barry Keating – to 31 Dec 
Ian McKelvie – Ongoing 
Mort Nikolaison – Ongoing 

Meeting 20 October 2021  

Members visited area clubs this week so no President’s notices or welfare report.  In the absence of a guest 

speaker, there isn’t even a summary of what the guest speaker said.   

 

DUTY ROSTER (* denotes change from previous roster) 
Date October 27th  November 3rd  November 10th  November 17th  

Programme: 

Guest Speaker 
Adrian Gregory 

Otaki Rotary 

(Partners’ night) 

Firesides & Auction 

Night 

(RF C’tee) 

Artex Sponsors 

Dinner 

(Partners’ night) 

Elizabeth Wright 

Interplast 

(Partners welcome) 

Opening thought 

Top Table (introduce Speaker) 

Vote of Thanks 

Cashier 

Club Host & Closing Thought 

Three Minute Speaker 

Sergeant 

Christine McKenna 

Grant Spackman* 

Brian Peploe 

Gill Scarlett 

Bob Morrison 

- 

Bob Brady* 

Robert Pearson 

 

 

Edwin Brown 

Bruce Martin 

Graeme Muir 

Brian Peploe 

 

 

 

TBA 

 

 

 

TBA 

Stewards Level 2 rules 

One per table 

Or as advised 

Level 2 rules 

One per table 

Or as advised 

Level 2 rules 

One per table 

Or as advised 

Level 2 rules 

One per table 

Or as advised 

NB IF you are unable to perform your duty YOU must arrange a substitute and notify President Jenny of the change 

MEADOWS MATTERS 
Weekly bulletin of Greenmeadows Rotary Club 

mailto:GR.apologies@gmail.com


Camp Kaitawa Cleanup . . .  

Graeme Muir, Ken and Carol, Steve and Di Gillum, Alan White and Brian Hall joined other Camp Kaitawa 

Trustees last weekend to do some spring cleaning, make minor repairs, clear foliage and plan for the 

January work week. 

 

 
 

 

Consensus is key and that sometimes 
requires reflection.  I understand that the 
seat overlooks the lake and the reflection 

was actually coming off the water. ➔ 

 

 While it stands to reason that the Confidence Course 
has to be compliant in every regard, does it really have 
to be millimetre perfect? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Which is more important – safety for the 
climber or for the spectators?  I only ask 

because Ken appears to be keeping a safe 
distance so as not to be hurt should Graeme 

fall ➔ 

 

 Not sure why Graeme has to feature in every photo but 
here’s proof that some actual work was done (albeit not 
while Brian was taking the photo). 

 

 
 


